
 
 
 
  

 
TOBAGO REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

 
 EXTENTION NOTICE- REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
LEASING OF COMMERCIAL SPACE TO THE                                                                                         

TOBAGO REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY (TRHA) 
 

 
The Tobago Regional Health Authority (TRHA) wishes to advise that the deadline for submission of 
proposals for the Leasing of Commercial Space to the TRHA has been extended to August 22nd, 2025. 
 
Additional information can be obtained from the Procurement Office at 660-4744 (3492, 3067, 3289) or 
visit the TRHA’s Website at https://trha.co.tt/tender-notices 
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


